j“t*x*ﬁ Florence
> > Nightingale

¥ S
-:(?Xve = HOSPICE CHARITY

lllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllll

A 619 2hank o TO--.

We feel hugely privileged to have had the support of our community over this difficult

year. We have seen such incredible generosity of time and effort from individuals, groups
and businesses to raise money In an amazing variety of innovative ways. It has been an
enormous poost, not only to our income, but also to our spirits to hear and see what you
have been up to. Do get in touch and let us know via fundraising@fnhospice.org.uk if you
are planning anything this year.

The fantastic Speen Helping Hospices did not let Covid-19 stop their fundraising
activities and they raised £4,500 from a range of events including a virtual
Christmas Fair.
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